Christchurch Northern Corridor
Cranford Street roundabout

PROJECT UPDATE
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ROAD LAYOUT CHANG

The Christchurch Northern Corridor (CNC)
Alliance team is starting work on Cranford Street
next to the new roundabout that will connect the
new CNC motorway with Cranford Street. To do
this work two way traffic on Cranford Street will

shift onto the new roundabout lanes.

Traffic Impact

To remove the existing road and construct a shared
pedestrian and cycle path we will move all traffic

onto the new roundabout lanes. On Monday night

17 February southbound traffic will shift onto the
roundabout lane. A week later on Sunday night 23
February northbound traffic will also shift onto the
roundabout lanes. There will be a temporary 30km/h
speed limit in place.

Cyclists can merge with the traffic choosing to take the
roundabout lanes or preferably use the shared use path
next to the existing northbound lane.
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When the motorway opens later this year, drivers on
the motorway heading south to the city can pass safely
to the left of the roundabout onto Cranford Street.

For more information on the future use of the Cranford
Street Roundabout, watch the animated video on our
website: www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc

There will be a
signalised crossing
(red circle) to connect
the CNC shared use
path with the path on
Cranford Street. The
blue lines on the
design plan show the
paths.

o You can call us on 0800 262 200 or email us at info@cncalliance.co.nz or read our project updates,

watch videos at www.nzta.govt.nz/cnc
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